Community Newsroom press release Thurs April 18, 2013
The state budget:  what it will mean to Oshkosh Area citizens
Oshkosh area residents are invited to participate in a public meeting on “Citizens Guide to the Local Impact of the State Budget” on Monday, April 29, 5:00-6:30 pm, UW Oshkosh Sage Hall Room 1214.  Park in Lot 7 on High Avenue adjacent to Sage Hall.   Todd Berry, Wisconsin Taxpayers Alliance  (WISTAX) President, will be the keynote speaker.  Berry will outline the context and character of the Governor’s proposed 2013-15 biennial budget.  The budget is currently being reviewed by the Legislature’s Joint Finance Committee. The Legislature is expected to approve the final 2013-15 state budget in June.

A panel of local officials will comment on the impact of this budget on local government and educational services.  Invited panel members include Mark Rohloff, Oshkosh City Manager; Stan Mack, Oshkosh Area School District Superintendent;  Richard Wells, UW Oshkosh Chancellor; Mark Harris, Winnebago County Executive; and Melissa Kohn, Campus Administrator, Fox Valley Technical College. Audience questions will follow the presentations.

The Wisconsin Taxpayers Alliance (WISTAX) is a nonpartisan, nonprofit research organization dedicated to citizen education since 1932. It is considered the state’s leading nonpartisan authority on state government finance and publishes a biweekly newsletter and monthly magazine. Learn more at www.wistax.org.
The event is sponsored by Citizens for a Strong Oshkosh (CSO). Additional sponsors include the League of Women Voters of Winnebago County, Oshkosh Student Association, and others.

 “We are fortunate to have one of the state’s leading budget analysts come to Oshkosh  to help citizens understand how the budget is constructed and how decisions made in Madison affect local services,” said John Nichols, retired Executive Director, Oshkosh Public Library and Winnefox Library System, and a member of Citizens for a Strong Oshkosh. 
CSO  describes itself as an open, inclusive and non-partisan community-based organization.   The organization promotes civil dialogue and creates settings for citizens to identify, review and discuss current needs, emerging priorities and opportunities for improvement. CSO believes that a key to community growth – and for preserving and enhancing quality of life – is an active, informed, and involved local citizenry. 

Visit the CSO website at http://csoshkosh.weebly.com .   Contact Kathy Propp (League of Women Voters) at 231-4770 or league@lwvwinnebago.org  for questions about the event.  
